BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

Telephone:  01254 822338

Fax & Answer Machine:  01254 822408

e-mail: head@barrow.lancs.sch.uk
www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk
8th March, 2018
Dear Parent

MRS ROSINSKI
We are delighted to announce that Mrs Rosinski, our Class 3 Teacher is expecting a baby.  Congratulations to Mr & Mrs Rosinski.

PUPIL PRIVACY NOTICES

Due to new Data Protection regulations coming into force in May, we have updated our Pupil Privacy Notice.  The updated version is available on the school website for your information.
KS2 FOOTBALL CLUB
Last week’s lunchtime KS2 Football Club was cancelled due to the bad weather, it has been rearranged to hold the club tomorrow, Friday 9th March at lunchtime.  All children who attend have been informed.
PARENTS’ EVENING – MONDAY, 12th MARCH
A reminder that parents’ evening will take place on Monday, 12th March, 1.30-6.30pm.  If you require an appointment please use the on-line booking system accessed via the text message link sent on Monday.  Thank you.   
SCHOOL PHOTO REMINDER

Your child should have brought their individual and/or family school photographs home with them last week.  Please follow the instructions within the pack to order either online or via school.  Orders should be returned to school by Tuesday 13th March ready for collection by Tempest Photography.  Thank you.
                          .

SPORT RELIEF – FRIDAY, 16th MARCH
The school is taking part in Sport Relief on Friday 16th March.  Children may donate £1 to come to school in their sports clothes and each class will be taking part in fun sporting activities.
WATER BOTTLES     

Children are encouraged to drink water during the day, and to bring a water bottle to school for class use.  Can we please remind you that school policy states that only water is in them and no juice or cordial.  Thank you.

Many thanks

Mrs Zoe Mabbott

Associate Headteacher
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